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Ms. Carole Washburn,

Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive SW

Olympia, Washington 98504

Attention: Rebecca Beaton
RE: Docket UT-031527, Request for Correction - Additional Numbering Resources

Dear Ms. Washburn:

On March 5, 2004, Qwest Corporation (Qwest) requested Commission concurrence with
regard to the issuance of four (4) blocks of numbers in the 253 area code, to meet the special
needs of a customer in the Tacoma rate center. On March 31, 2004, the Commission issued an
order directing Neustar to release four blocks of 1000 numbers in the 253-958-2XXX,
253-958-4XXX, 253-958-6XXX and 253-958-8XXX, as reflected on Qwest’s Pooling
Administration Application. Unfortunately, Qwest transposed the desired prefix in its
application. This letter is to clarify that the desired prefixes are in the 253-985 prefix.

Qwest respectfully requests that the Commission direct Neustar/NANPA to provide four
blocks of 1000 numbers, 253-985-2XXX, 253-985-4XXX, 253-985-6XXX and 253-985-
8XXX in the Tacoma rate center.
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